
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                           

 

 

 

                                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

     For all the latest pictures and weekly activities please follow our Facebook page 
@HopelandsPreparatorySchool 

Newsletter 18th September 

In this week:    

▪ Stonehouse Community Rainbow 

▪ Creative Club 

▪ Year 6 Summer 2020 

▪ New Television Series 

Head’s Tea Party 

Later this term we see the return of the incredibly 
popular Head’s Tea Party. Throughout the school 
year invitations will be sent to all the children which 
ask them to RSVP. Tea will be served in a Covid 
secure manner by Mrs Bradburn. 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

Fantastic smells coming from cookery club this 
week, here is Beau who took his cheese and 

pesto tart home for tea. Lovely to see their cook-
ing skills develop and the children enjoy the food. 

ISC Coronavirus Parent Survey 2020 

Please remember to complete the survey which 
Mrs Bradburn has sent out. Here is the link: 

https://dataportal.isc.co.uk/ParentSurvey/Welc
ome.aspx?SurveyID=783364 

The deadline for completion is Monday 12th 
October. 

Thank you for your support with this. 

 

https://dataportal.isc.co.uk/ParentSurvey/Welcome.aspx?SurveyID=783364
https://dataportal.isc.co.uk/ParentSurvey/Welcome.aspx?SurveyID=783364


 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stonehouse Community Rainbow 

We were delighted to be invited by Stonehouse Town Council to take part in their new initiative to thank NHS and other 
frontline workers during the Coronavirus crisis. Their aim is to create a chain of rainbows throughout the town during 
September. Miss White accepted the challenge and quickly got her thinking cap on! The whole school took part with 
teamwork, creativity, and great enjoyment. Each Key Stage created their own banner and they look fantastic! Well done 
Miss White, this is a great way to say thank you.  

                        

 

              

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stonehouse Community Rainbow 

                        

 

 

        

 

     

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stonehouse Community Rainbow 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Creative Club 

Key Stage 1 children had great fun at Creative Club this week. Outside in the Class 1 Quiet Garden they made 
moon sand. They then practiced their artistic skills on who could make the biggest sandcastle which they decorated with 
pasta shapes.  

 

   

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Class of 2020 

The Year 6 class of 2020 have all moved onto their new schools and we have loved hearing how well they are settling 
in. Before they left, they wrote poems about their time here. Everyone who has read them has done so with a smile on 
their face as they really were a fantastic group of children. Here are some of the poems:  
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New Television Review Show 

We have been sent the below information through for a new television series. If anyone is interested please contact the 
email below – do let us know if you are going to apply! 

 

 

 


